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January 31, 2008

Joseph W. Tovar

President

American Planning Association’
603 Stewart Street, Suite 610
Seattle, WA 98101-1275

Dear Joseph:

Thank you for taking the time to write to me regarding your support for House Bill 2797
and Senate Bill 6580, which addresses the impacts of climate change through the Growth
Management Act. While I am not able to respond to you in depth at this time, I did want
you to know [ have received your letter. I am a firm believer that the process is always
enhanced by your involvement.

Your comments as well as those of other constituents, legislators, and my policy advisors
will be taken into consideration as I formulate my decisions on climate change legislation.

As action is taken on a bill, you can check its status at http.//www.leg.wa.gov/legislature/

or by calling the Legislative Hotline at 1-800-562-6000. I am required to take action on all

bills by April 5, 2008.
Again, thanks for sharing your views with me.
Sincerely,

Ny .

Christine O. Gregoire
Governor




